Message from His Worship
Mayor Amarjeet Sohi

On behalf of City Council and the people of Edmonton, I want to wish
you a wonderful Tamil Heritage Month celebration!

In the four decades that I have lived in Edmonton, I have been
delighted to see so many of India’s beautiful cultures being celebrated
here in Canada. I have also witnessed how Tamil immigrants and their
families have continually contributed to the vibrancy and prosperity
of our city.

The 21 women being honoured today are a great example of this.
Their stories serve as an inspiration for our community and future
generations. I want to thank each of them for their contributions to
our city.

And thank you to SHRIKAILASA Uniting Nations and KAILASA
Canada for their continued work to preserve Tamil heritage and
promote gender equality.

I hope you have a joyous event!
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